Good evening, Tigers this is Mr. W., principal of Kiser Middle School, with an important message for
families regarding EOG/EOC results.

Students who were finished with their testing from last week received a letter with their EOG
achievement levels for each assessment that they participated in last week.

Students will receive a more detailed Individual Score Report (ISR) in their report card envelope. The ISR
has more detailed information regarding the results each student achieved including a scale score,
percentile, and a comparison to other students in the school, district, and state.

Some students also received a 2nd letter with important information about enrichment and retesting. If
a student was very close to having a passing score they may have been invited to return next Tuesday,
June 13th and Wednesday, June 14th for enrichment and to retest on Thursday, June 15th and/or
Friday, June 16th. Regular district transportation will be provided for those students who were invited
to enrichment and retesting. Students who plan to attend should rsvp so we can plan for the
appropriate number of groups and for retesting.

Thank you, and have a great evening.

Teddy Wohlgemuth

Principal

Kiser Middle School

716 Benjamin Parkway
Greensboro, NC 27408

P: 336-370-8240 F:336-370-8248



